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Modernization:  Provider Training on Modernized MMIS 

Scheduled for January 2019 

The Division of Health Care Financing and Policy (DHCFP) will implement a new, modernized Medicaid 

Management Information System (MMIS) in early February 2019.  Provider training on the modernized 

MMIS will occur in January 2019.  Providers will have eight courses from which to choose to attend.  Each 

four-hour training course will include details about the new system, as well as policy and enforcement 

changes customized to each broad provider type.  It is imperative that providers receive training to prevent 

any delays in processing transactions such as enrollment/revalidation, claims and prior authorizations.  

Below are the eight broad provider type training categories: 

 Physician 

 Long Term Care 

 Behavioral Health 

 Medical Outpatient 

 Waivers 

 Pharmacy 

 Dental 

 Hospitals 

Access to register for training will start November 1, 2018, through the new Modernization Project 

webpage on the Nevada Medicaid website at www.medicaid.nv.gov.  To open the new webpage, click on 

the “Modernization Project” link under “Featured Links” on the left-hand side of each page of the website.  

Once on the “Modernization Project” page, refer to the “Provider Training Opportunities” section which will 

include a link to a learning management system (LMS) site to self-enroll for training, instructions on how to 

register, and training workshop materials.  

Below is a reminder of the dates of the training, so providers can mark their calendars.  

January 7 – 18 January 22 – 25 January 28 – February 1 

Instructor Led Training in Las 

Vegas 

Instructor Led Training in Reno Webinars for Remote Providers 
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